



we will work in our class group learning phonemes to begin reading. We have sent home reading books. To start with they have no words just pictures and your child will tell the story through the pictures. We are really excited about reading in school. Our reading reward scheme works by the children receiving a stamp if they read 3 times a week. The stamps the mean the children are awarded certificates, badges, medals and ultimately if they get over 30 stamps they go into a prize drawer and have a treat with the other Champion readers. Please sign the white reading diary each time you read the school books. Thank you

Mathletics and reading eggs are available each week for you to go on and work on these vital skills. This is optional and can be a great way to support your child. Logins will be stuck inside your communication books very soon. If you have any problems logging in then please see one of us.

Bedtime book...You will notice a story book in bookbags. This is called the bedtime book and has been chosen by your child to share at bedtime. These are changed each week.

P.E.... The children will come to school in their P.E. kit on a Thursday and we will be doing outdoor games this term with the Sports coach.

Tapestry will be set up over the next few weeks. We will share the children's learning through tapestry. We are equally very grateful for your uploads and love to see what the children are doing at home too.

Show and Tell will be every Tuesday.

Family and Baby Photos Please send a baby photo of your child to school with them and a family photo to be displayed in the classroom.

We really value the relationship between parent and teacher and am here to support you with your child's learning.

Any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Book bags

Please can you make the book bags recognisable to the children. Please tie ribbon, a keyring or something on so they recognise their book bag HANDLE. Thanks

Important Dates

NEW STARTERS CHURCH SERVICE Tuesday 16th September 9:15am at Edenham Church. All families

welcome as we celebrate our new starters

COME AND PLAY... Tuesday 30th September 2:30pm. An opportunity to share your child's learning and see what we have been

up to. Parents, Grandparents and carers are invited to join us in class to play and learn.
